
 

 

             
 

INSTITUTE OF FOREST BIODIVERSITY (IFB), HYDERABAD 

Report on Celebration of “Van Mahotsav-2024” at ICFRE-IFB, 

Hyderabad on 05.07.2024. 
 

The ICFRE-Institute of Forest Biodiversity (ICFRE-IFB), Hyderabad has celebrated 

75th “Van Mahotsav-2024” on 05th July 2024. As a part of the program the planation drive 

was inaugurated by Shri E. Venkat Reddy, IFS, Director, ICFRE-IFB at institute premises. 

Director, ICFRE-IFB mentioned the importance of program and 

#Ek_Ped_Maa_Ke_Naam campaign. During the plantation program all Scientists, 

Technical and Administrative staff participated in the tree planting activity. The overall 

program is coordinated by Shri E. Manikanta Reddy, Technician & Shri A. Sasidhar Reddy, 

Technician, Extension Division. 

                  Glimpses of the Program 
 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                                   

          


